
VANCOUVER COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
EDUCATION COUNCIL  

CERTIFIED RESOLUTION 
March 18, 2024 

 
 

 
 

I, Natasha Mandryk, Chair of the Education Council of Vancouver Community College (“VCC”), certify 
that the following resolutions were duly passed by the Education Council of VCC at a special meeting 
held on March 18, 2024. 

 

RESOLVED THAT Education Council recommends the Board of Governors delay approval of the  
2024–2025 Enrolment Plan until an updated plan is provided, and recommends the Board of Governors 
confirm that the enrolment numbers used in the budget planning reflect the identified and planned 
alterations. 

 
 
 
Dated: March 18, 2024 
 
 
APPROVED BY  

 

Natasha Mandryk, 
Chair, VCC Education Council 


